



Celebration Awards go to children who have been: Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious



Comets. Tawana Muzire, Miracle Norman, Jake Mason and Imogen Buckley

Satellites Noah Lambiase

Endeavour Sylvie Fallas, Toby Kelly, Lily Osborne, Isabella McGregor, Jayden Harris, Abbi Sadler, Mary Squires, Dylan Mills, Gyles Harley and Harry Debenham.

Enterprise Demi Sadler, Abbi Lewis, Oscar Laws, George Ashby and Carlin Mann

Silver Stars

Fletcher Osborne and Ellison Edwards,

Gold Stars

Poppy Jones, Leo Lambiase, Kira Cheng, Maggie Clarke, Gaby Zattini, Sylvie Fallas, Eva Dewey, Jayden Harris, Claudia Fallas, Demi Sadler, Keegan Elton, Jade Dewey, Anais Baker, Jessica Leach and Abram Draper

Accelerated Reader

Bronze Sammy Mussa and Harry Debenham

Silver Chloe Hodgson

Gold Samuel Leach, Ben Brolly, Samuel Parkings and Kyla Burtenshaw-Moppett

Silver Badge

Toby Kelly

Awards for Consistently Good Behaviour

After School Club Miracle Norman, Juliet Allison, Amelia Mackay, Ben Brolly, Nazar Hladkykh and Jack MaCare-Cook.

Lunchtime Maddi Allison and Jade Dewey

Next time you are in school please look at the children's work on display in the reception area.

School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%)

Comets 96.1% Satellites 97.3% Endeavour 93% Enterprise 96.1%

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.4%

Endeavour - How Hill On Tuesday 23rd May Endeavour set off for a wonderful day of learning in the outdoors at How Hill. During the day the children went dyke dipping, went on a nature trail in order to examine different habitats and played a game to help them learn about Food Chains in nature. The weather was glorious, no-one fell in the dyke and we didn't lose anyone in the wet woodland habitat, not even in the 3m deep mud hole (no kidding - that's really how deep the mud is in places at How Hill!). What a successful day.

This week in Satellites Satellites have been working hard this week thinking about their wonderful world. We have checked the sunflowers for growth and made a chart to record our data.

Comets - 8cm tall

Satellites - 2cm tall.

Endeavour - 10cm tall.

Enterprise - 7cm tall.

After realising that our classroom did not always get the same amount of light and warmth that the upper school did we decided, that our sunflower would grow better in the poly tunnel. So watch this space, we still think we will have the tallest sunflower.

School Disco The Friends will be holding a disco for the children on Friday 16^{th} June from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. This year the first hour will be for Key Stage 1 children followed by a TV club (optional), whilst Key Stage 2 will have the second hour with TV club before the disco. All children to be collected at 5 p.m. unless arrangements are made for them to attend our afterschool club. The cost is £4.00 for disco and TV club or £3.00 for the disco only. Forms and monies should be returned to the School Office by Wednesday 14^{th} June in a named envelope which is marked for the attention of The Friends. See form attached.

Touch Rugby Tournament On Thursday, 16 children from Enterprise took part in a multischool Touch Rugby event at Spooner Row school. The children enjoyed coaching before playing a tournament in mixed-school teams. The pupils were fantastic ambassadors for the school, which was commented on time and again by the organisers. The winning team were 'Wolves', a team which included Leo Scotton and Anais Baker from the Bawburgh School.



New Arrival Congratulations to Mrs Cox who has given birth to a beautiful baby boy.

Uniform Could you please ensure that all items of uniform are fully named. Thank you.

Enterprise Residential Meeting We will be holding a meeting for Year 5/6 parents regarding the residential trip to Hilltop. This is on Monday 12th June at 2.30 p.m. If you are unable to attend, please let the Office know so we can arrange to give you the appropriate paperwork.

Summer Fayre Do come along and join the fun on Saturday 1st July 12 noon to 2 p.m. The Friends are busy planning a range of activities for everyone to enjoy and are asking for donations for the tombola and raffle. These can be anything from tins or jars of food, bottles or cans of drink to gift vouchers. Unwanted gifts most welcome. Donations should be sent into school and will be gratefully received. Thank you.

Getting To Know You Session The first session for our new Reception children will be on Monday 5^{th} June at 1.30 p.m.

Half Term The staff and I hope you enjoy the half term break and look forward to seeing you again on Monday 5th June.